Frilling, Tara

From:

Gerald Corcoran <katmov1@cox.net>

Sent:

Friday, May 08, 2015 11:26 AM

To:

Sen. Fasano, Len

Cc:

Frilling, Tara; Krautler Patricia; jagargiulo@gmail.com

Subject:

Tax Hike - Public Hearing Testimony

Dear Senator Fasano and Representative Klarides:

Please think twice about raising our taxes. They are already a huge burden to the citizens of our wonderful state. It is not unrealistic for tax payers to expect our elected officials to work within our/their means. In fact, I would call it totally irresponsible to burden our children with future debt by mortgaging our futures to balance the budget. I respectfully ask you to please reconsider any new taxes OR "LOANS" (which I feel are even worse than new taxes) to balance the state budget this or any year. In closing, I would like to make a suggestion "We could change our state motto to "Connecicut-The state that lives within it's means":)

Gerald Corcoran < katmov1@cox.net>
18 Sally Dr
South Windsor, CT